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PUBLIC NOTICE 

 

SHORTENING OF TRADING HOURS  
 

 

  

  

 

 

 

 
  

 

 

The Zimbabwe Stock Exchange Limited (“ZSE”) wishes to advise the 

investing public that the bourse will be closed on Monday, 23 

December 2024 in observance of the National Public Holiday.  

Please note that trading schedules will be shortened on Tuesday, 24 

December 2024 ahead of the Christmas Holidays. The market 

schedule will be adjusted as follows: 

Sessions Equities Board & REIT 

Board 

ETF Board 

Pre-open 0900-0930 hours 0900-0930 hours 

Market Opens 0930 hours 0930 hours 

Continuous 0930-1100 hours 0930-1100 hours 

Market Closes 1100 hours 1100 hours 

 

The ZSE extends its best wishes for a joyful holiday season to all our 

stakeholders. 

 

For further inquiries please contact operations@zse.co.zw 

 

For and behalf of the Zimbabwe Stock Exchange Limited 
 

 
 

 
 

Date of Issue: 20 December 2024 
 

Edwin Mtami
Head of ZSE M  arkets
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